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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

This Special Issue is dedicated to the field of implantable
medical devices, referring to them from the point of view of
biomedical with application in bone regeneration,
traumatology and other devices that can be used in
regenerative medicine.

In recent years, different lines of research have been
developed to a large extent, obtaining very promising
results with inductive elements of the biological response
a)er being implanted. In addition, those works of
traditional implantables that involve an advance or
modification of the specific technique with respect to the
previous state of the same will be accepted.

All those works that can obtain validation results at
experimental, clinical or previous simulation levels with
implantable devices will be welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of the
ever increasing number of subfields being created. This
open access journal Applied Sciences has been started to
link these subfields, so researchers can cut through the
forest and see the surrounding, or quite distant fields and
subfields to help develop his/her own research even further
with the aid of this multi-dimensional network.
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